
Black Swallow-wort 
Pod Patrol
Weekend Weedout

To register, email Katie at fpr@cambridgema.gov or call
617-349-7712. Co-sponsored by Cambridge Pod Patrol, a public 
education campaign to spread the word (not the weed) about black 
swallow-wort in Cambridge.

Family friendly weeding event!

Sunday, July 14
1 to 3 pm
Join us! Meet at the Volunteer Trailer in theWater 
Purification Facility parking lot
250 Fresh Pond Parkway
Tools and training provided.

http://www.cambridgema.gov/Water/freshpondreservation/getinvolved/podpatrol.aspx


